
From: Lynn Teague <teague_l@bellsouth.net>
To: Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov
Date: 3/21/2016 6:59:54 PM

Subject: Re: op-ed on AFP attack

It has gone to the managing editor of the Greenville News from our Greenville president, Jean Wood, 
with a special request for fast publication. I'll let you know if we get a firm date.

Lynn

Sent from my iPad

On Mar 21, 2016, at 5:10 PM, Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Lynn - Thank you for sharing this with us. We have tried to educate callers to our office on this problem, too. 
The op-ed looks great and clears up the confusion well. Keep us posted if you know when it will be published.

From: Lynn Teague [mailto:Teague_L@bellsouth.net]
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2016 12:39 PM
To: Schimsa, Rebecca; Veldran, Katherine
Cc: Patel, Swati
Subject: op-ed on AFP attack

Rebecca, Katherine,

I've attached a copy of the op-ed on the AFP ethics attack that I mentioned on Saturday (I've copied Swati 
as well). We're checking in now with our local Leagues up there to identify the best person to sign and 
submit.

Lynn

Lynn Shuler Teague
VP for Issues and Action, LWVSC 
Teague_L@bellsouth.net
803 556-9802
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